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Amy,
 
Assembly member Constant is referring to two voice messages left for him.  We have reviewed this and
found no credible threat.  We have identified the person who left the messages and will have an officer
reach out to him and let him know his messages are not welcome.  We will also coordinate with city
legal to see if there is any crime committed.  In the past, city legal has refused to refer charges on such
calls.
 
Respectfully,
 
 

Michael Kerle
Chief of Police
Anchorage Police Department

716 W 4th Ave, Anchorage, AK 99501
Office: (907) 786-8595
michael.kerle@anchorageak.gov  

 
 
 

From: Demboski, Amy <Amy.Demboski@anchorageak.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2022 7:49 PM
To: Kerle, Michael <michael.kerle@anchorageak.gov>
Subject: Death Threats?
 
Chief Kerle,
 
I had a discussion at the Assembly meeting tonight with Assembly member Constant and he told me he
has had numerous death threats in the past two weeks. Are you aware of those threats? Has APD
received these threats from Assembly Member Constant and have they been reviewed/assessed for
credibility?
 
Any information you can share would be appreciated; I just want to ensure Mr. Constant has provided
APD with information to assist in situations like these.

Respectfully,
 

 Amy Demboski  
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Municipal Manager
Municipality of Anchorage

632 W.6th Avenue, Suite 850 Anchorage, Alaska 99501
(907) 343-7110
amy.demboski@anchorageak.gov
www.muni.org/Manager/
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